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I am thrilled to announce the launch of our new Masterplan for the Kewarra 
Beach Campus, designed to modernise our campus and create state-of-
the-art precincts that will significantly enhance our teaching and learning 
programs. This Masterplan is a culmination of over two years of work by 
multiple stakeholders and represents a bold vision for the future of our 
school, aiming to provide our students with the best possible environment for 
academic and personal growth. 
 
The Masterplan will also see significant upgrades to our sports and 
recreational facilities. These improvements will promote physical well-being 
and provide students with more opportunities to participate in a variety of 
activities. Expanded green spaces and modernised communal areas will also 
create an inviting and supportive atmosphere, encouraging collaboration and 
community spirit among students, staff, and families. 
 
The School Board proposes to seek approval for a Ministerial Infrastructure 
Designation (MID) from the Queensland Government in order to deliver 
the Masterplan. I invite you to provide your feedback and comments on the 
proposed Masterplan and MID. 
 
This ambitious project is a testament to our commitment to delivering an 
exceptional education and nurturing environment for every student. I look 
forward to sharing more details about our Masterplan and working together 
as we embark on this exciting new chapter for Trinity Anglican School.

					   

Paul Sjogren
					     Principal
					     Trinity Anglican School

Introduction from the Principal

We are delighted to announce our vision for the Kewarra Beach Campus as part of our 
proposed Masterplan. Great care will be given to retain as many trees and green spaces 
as possible, preserving the character and natural beauty of our wonderful campus.

At Kewarra Beach Campus, we propose:

New Classrooms: Advanced learning spaces equipped with technology that 
supports interactive and engaging learning and best practice teaching methods.

Updated Administration Building: Modern facilities to improve administrative 
efficiency and support services.

New Library and Resource Centre: A contemporary facility offering extensive 
resources for research, reading, and collaborative learning.

New Assembly Hall and Chapel: A versatile space for gatherings, events, and 
spiritual reflection.

New Tuckshop: New tuckshop facilities and a cafe space for parents and staff.

Expanded Sporting Facilities: Enhanced sports fields and recreational areas to 
promote physical well-being and active lifestyles.

New Nature Play Area: A new play area designed to encourage exploration and 
connection with nature.

These developments reflect our commitment to providing an exceptional educational 
experience in a nurturing and beautiful environment. We are excited to embark on 
this new chapter and look forward to the positive impact these changes will have on 
our Kewarra Beach Campus community. We extend our gratitude to the Australian 
Government’s Capital Grants Program (CGP) for contributing funds to the development 
of our Masterplan.

KEWARRA BEACH CAMPUS MASTERPLAN - OUR VISION

OUR JOURNEY SO FAR





Introducing

Ministerial Infrastructure Designation (MID) Process

The Ministerial Infrastructure Designation (MID) process is a formal 
procedure under the Planning Act 2016, through which significant 
infrastructure projects, such as our new school Masterplan, may seek 
approval from the Queensland Government. The proposed MID for the 
Kewarra Beach Campus includes Lot 4 on SP338360 and Lease A on Lot 
1 on SP328272. Approval of the MID would enable us to proceed with our 
Masterplan efficiently and allow for delivery in a timely manner. This process 
will support our mission to provide exceptional education and facilities for 
our students and community. 
 
The MID process involves two stages: 
 
Stage 1: The initial stage includes the preparation of guidance material, 
the undertaking of stakeholder engagement (where we are now), the 
endorsement to seek a MID, and the lodgement of the MID proposal.

 
 

Stage 2: Once lodged, the second stage will involve consultation with the 
Minister and a decision.

 
 

As Trinity Anglican School intends to seek approval for a MID, we are seeking 
preliminary input and views from a range of stakeholders prior to formally 
seeking endorsement to submit a MID from the Queensland Government. 
The intent of this preliminary community consultation is to gather feedback 
on the proposal and to identify matters that need to be addressed during 
the preparation of the application and then assessed as part of the MID 
process. 
 
Please note that you will have the opportunity to provide further feedback 
and formal comments on the proposal as part of the statutory public 
notification period, which occurs after the Planning Minister has given 
permission for the MID to proceed. 
 
 
 

Proposed

Existing
Lease A on
Lot 1 on SP328272

Lot 4 on SP338360

Lease A on
Lot 1 on SP328272

Lot 4 on SP338360

The current Kewarra Beach Campus student capacity (incl. Early Learning Centre) is 494. 
Student capacity after the proposed changes remains unchanged at 494. Our class and 
school sizes have been set based on research that indicates these sizes will deliver the best 
social, emotional, and academic outcomes for our students.



We welcome 
your feedback

on the Masterplan and 
MID Process for the 
Kewarra Beach Campus

•	 We invite you to learn more about the MID Process and the Kewarra 

Beach Campus Masterplan, including a “video fly-through” by visiting 

our website at tas.qld.edu.au/campustransformation or scanning 

the QR code below.

•	 We seek your comments and feedback via email at                    

feedback_kb@tas.qld.edu.au by Monday 12 August 2024.

•	 You can also visit our drop-in information session to discuss both 

the Masterplan and the MID process with representatives from the 

project team. For more information, please visit tas.qld.edu.au/
campustransformation.

•	 If you have any questions about the Masterplan, you can contact the 

project team at feedback_kb@tas.qld.edu.au. 
 
 
 
 
 


